
Jim Anonymous
I am in full agreement with the City of Port Angeles that Rainier should clean up the toxic waste
they created fully. It's hard for me to contain my anger and disappointment that we have continued
to allow corporations to contaminate so much of our environment nationwide. It's long past due we
prevent this from happening in the future, and hold those accountable to clean up their
contamination to the point the property was before they desecrated it. There is no telling what
damage has been done to people, the ecosystem and all the organisms within. It's absolutely
ludicrous that this has been allowed to continue for 60 years. Chemical, toxic contamination is
potentially going to be the ruination of our planet if we don't get serious about controlling
corporations and the chemical industry.


